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April 10, 2016

To whom it may concern,

The purpose of this letter is to support rehabilitation project plans for the Tilly 
Jane A-Frame cabin, which is in desperate need of repairs, (most important of 
which concerns a new roof.)  As a member of the Oregon Nordic Club and a 
user of the cabin over the past 8 years, I can attest that the cabin serves a 
purpose beyond being a “shelter in the forest.”  Without these repairs, we risk 
losing a historic structure that has served users from around the world since it’s 
construction in 1930’s.  Please consider the seriousness nature of this issue and 
work with us to improve and protect the Tilly Jane A-Frame cabin.

Thank you for your time and please contact me if you wish to schedule a phone 
call or set up a meeting.

Jason Waicunas, Outdoor Viewfinder


